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Bin collections across Rushcliffe start from 
6am on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

 
Bin collections across Rushcliffe will start from 6am on Wednesday August 10, 
Thursday August 11 and Friday August 12, instead of their usual 7am start times to 
reduce Rushcliffe Borough Council’s waste team’s exposure to the forecast extreme 
weather conditions.  
 
Residents in the Borough should therefore ensure their bins scheduled for collection 
on either day are placed on the edge of their properties before 6am on these days to 
ensure they are collected.  
 
It follows an Amber weather warning for this week which is set to last over the 
weekend. It could see temperatures reach 34 degrees Celsius across the region. 
 
The earlier starts will help the teams to get more bins emptied in the morning before 
the temperatures peak later in the day and is in line with Health and Safety Executive 
(HSE) advice for outdoor working. 
  
Rushcliffe Borough Council’s Cabinet Portfolio Holder for Environment and Safety 
Cllr Rob Inglis said: “Our waste teams work tirelessly week in week out and their 
welfare is of paramount importance. With the Amber weather warning in place this 
week, we’re keen to minimise their time spent working outdoors at the height of the 
temperatures. 
 
“We thank residents for ensuring their bin is out earlier than normal on these three 
days and are aware many will be unaffected by these changes having routinely 
placed their bin out for collection the night before. 
 
“For any questions please email customerservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk” 
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NOTE TO EDITORS 
 
For information please contact the Rushcliffe press office on 0115 9148 555 or 
media@rushcliffe.gov.uk 
  
For the latest news and events, follow @rushcliffe on Twitter or Rushcliffe on 
Facebook or go to the council's website. 
 
 


